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 In HB 2025, I want to specifically support the provision to allocate and invest $5 

million/year in the safety program that reduces vehicle-wildlife collisions on Oregon’s 

roadways. Support for wildlife crossings has seen bipartisan support over the past 

few years in the Legislature, and we encourage this committee to advance the bill 

with the wildlife connectivity funding as part of the package. 


